
 

 

 

 

PARENT COUNCIL MEETING 

26th September 2019 

  Present at Meeting :-     

  Tracey Campbell   Sarah Clark 
                          Phemia McCarthy   Kirsteen MacKay 
                          Heather Robertson   Gayle McMillan 
                          Lynn Georgiades   Christine Sim 
                          Joanne McAlpine 
 
   Apologies:- 
  Nicola Kelly 
  Steven McMenamy 

 
Welcome to everyone. 
 
Disco last year wasn’t well attended.  This year a family Halloween event 
will be held which hopefully will be more successful. 
 
Gayle and Kirsteen spoke about working collaboratively with the PTA in order 
to fundraise for the school. 
 
Charitable status was discussed but 3 signatories will be required.  Tracey, 
and Phemia are happy to be signatories.  Another parent will be approached 
as the 3rd signatory. 
 
Volunteers are required for gardening in the school grounds on 4th October 
9.30-12noon. 
 
Tracey spoke about “Connect” and also the best way to approach SLT, following the 
Parental Comments on the recent survey. 
 
HT spoke about new Sex Education Resources.  Parents’ group will be formed to 
Get views on them. 
 
Office Bearers:- 
 
Joint Chairperson – Heather Robertson/Tracey Campbell 
Proposers – Joanne McAlpine, Phemia McCarthy 
 
Vice Chair – Phemia McCarthy 
Proposers – Tracey Campbell, Lynne Georgiades 
 
Treasurer – Joanne McAlpine 
Proposers – Tracey Campbell, Phemia McCarthy 
 
 



 
 
 
 


